To whom it may concern:

I, Nathanael Andreini, write on behalf of the Five Oaks Museum with enthusiastic support of HB 2052. The Five Oaks Museum is a
non-profit arts, culture, and history museum located on the Portland Community College Rock Creek campus in Washington County.
With our support of HB 2052, we believe that this is an opportunity to reverse centuries of measured, systemic, and oppressive
tactics toward Native people and Native cultures. Allowing and making space for Native American survival and thrivance during
graduation ceremonies is a small but crucial step toward reconciling centuries of inhumane policies that have not upheld the respect
and care for Native Americans in Oregon and beyond. We urge you to consider supporting HB 2052.

Sincerely,
Nathanael Andreini



